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Report Date: October 3, 2008 
 
Status Report for the week ending October 3, 2008 
 
The contractor started the week excavating for the new channel and removing the 
existing corrugated metal pipes on FR 63 at mile post 15.55.  Photograph#1 shows the 
subcontractor Q. King Trucking and Construction removing one of the rusted out old 
corrugated metal pipes.  
Excavation for the new pipe and placement of bedding material was followed by the 
installation of the 103 inch x 71 inch pipe arch culvert shown in photograph #2. 
This weeks activities culminated with the backfilling and compacting of material around 
the new pipe.    
 
Construction Activities for the week ending October 10, 2008 
 
The contractor anticipates that the order of operations for this week will include cleaning 
out the existing corrugated arch pipe culverts on FR 63 at mile posts 16.36 and 16.56. 
This should be followed by channel excavation at these work sites.  Riprap placement at 
the pipe discharge should complete this weeks work at these sites. 
 
Driving Conditions 
 
The following information is considered important information for the traveling public: 
 
Dump trucks will be hauling material to the work sites on FS 63.  The dump trucks will 
be traveling on FS 65 between Skykomish and the FS63/FS 65 intersection.   
 
Temporary traffic control construction signs (orange and black truck crossing signs and 
barricades with road closed signs) are located near the intersection of FS63/FS65. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
Project Engineer:  Paul Akehurst 
Mailing Address: 12115 Meridian Av. S. Apt#A8 
       Everett, WA 98208 
Cell#:            (360) 356-2398 
E-mail:      Paul.Akehurst@fhwa.dot.gov 


